
  

  

 

 

This is a correction to the recent Gone West notice for Spike Squires. It seems that the photo that was sent with the email from Golden Eagles member John 

North notifying us of Spike`s passing was in fact of John, not Spike! Consequently, the photo of John was mistakenly included in the Gone West notice for 

Spike and the photo was incorrectly labelled as a photo of Spike.  

 

An effort is being made to obtain an obituary and photo for Spike Squires from his son, and when it is received it will be sent out to the members.  

 

Sorry for the mistake and any confusion it caused.  

 

  

 

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles EVP/Email Coordinator 

EVP_EmailCoordinator@thegoldeneagles.org 
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